
Barony of Vulcanfeldt 
Emergency Virtual Meeting 

December 17, 2021 
 

Attendees Via Teams: Lucia Robertsdottir, Astrid, Chris and Crystal Bevers, Alric 
Ivarsson, Jon, Iona, Dana Chathair Saibhin, Fiona ingen Conchobair, Megann, Rebekah 
Reed, Ulrich, Aesa Ormriauga, Dagrun Stjarna, Thorkell 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Lucia.  She will be remaining Seneschal for a 
couple of months. The Crown and Heirs did accept the resignation of Ekaterina and 
Eberhardt, effective immediately.  All Baronial items will be retrieved and stored at 
Aesa’s. 
 
Duchess Stjarna has been appointed as our Viceroy by the Crown and Heirs to help us 
move forward.  She can be contacted at: Vulcanfeldt.viceroy@antir.org. 
Brief history of Stjarna-She and her husband Sir Styrkarr Jarlskaldd stepped in as Baron 
and Baroness of Wastekeep when Wastekeep was having similar problems to the ones 
that Vulcanfeldt is currently experiencing.  She will help us rebuild the community.  We 
talked about the events that we are hosting.  There has been a change of laws to allow 
each branch to have fewer events per year.  Vulcanfeldt currently hosts at least three a 
year.  We are only required to have one.  Talked about the need to share the load of 
offices and events to help prevent burn out.  Please try to attend Council meetings, even 
if you are not an officer. 
 
Ulrich-The group needs to socialize, break bread together on a regular basis.  He is 
willing to take any office necessary to keep us going, willing to host things at his home. 
Stjarna- Must work at the comfort level of the populace. 
Chris Bevers-interested in finding out more about the office of Webminister job  
We desperately need a web page; it is a Kingdom requirement.  Rebekah offered to help 
with computer language if anyone is unfamiliar. 
We discussed the list of officers, who holds what office, which offices are open.  Job 
descriptions for Arts & Sciences, Master of Stables, Webminister, Chamberlain, 
Librarian, and Lists will be posted to the Vulcanfeldt Facebook page. 
We discussed upcoming events and the various championships that are held at each 
event.  We have to review and follow the rules for events, make sure that forms are 
completed and turned in. 
 
Meetings will be a combination of virtual and in person going forward.  Remember that 
if attending, must show proof of vaccination or negative Covid test in the last three 
days.  Meeting adjourned at 7:33 p.m. 
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